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NFMA Comments on FDTA.
On October 21, 2024, the National Federation of Municipal Analysts submitted comments to the SEC
on the proposed rule, FDTA, the Financial Data Transparency Act Joint Data Standards. To read the
NFMA’s comment letter, click here.

To view the comment letters from other industry stakeholders, go to SEC.gov and/or the Federal
Register.
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